
WOODVIEW SPECIALS
NEWSLETTER

with Mrs. Courier, Mrs. Oswald, and Mrs. Rich

This Month in STEAM This Month in Music

This Month in P.E. 

     This month brings our first Belding Area
Schools K-12 Art Show! Ms. Hosko, Ms.
Beuschel, Mrs. Eiko, Mrs. Sprague, and I are
very excited to showcase our student’s artwork
on April 29th at the high school! Please see the
next page for more information about opening
night. 
     Also in April, fifth graders are starting their
internet safety unit, fourth graders are getting
messy with some papier mache art projects,
and third graders will be working on making
some mixed media art with oil pastels,
watercolor paint, and digitally created designs!

             Sincerely, Mrs. Courier

     In PE we are going to start preparing for our mile run after spring break. We will have
our BRAND NEW FLOOR in the gymnasium! Please make sure we have a pair of shoes
that are dedicated to indoor use only (no crocs or sandals permitted due to the
possibility of injury). 
     We will also be preparing for field day on May 23, and all the games and
preparation that it encompasses. We are in need of donations of ice for our sno-cones,
and may be in need of a few individuals to help grill hot dogs. Please reach out if you
would like to help at oswaldr@bas-k12.org. Thank you!

                                                   In good health, 
                                                     Mrs. Oswald

   In music 3rd and 4th graders
will be utilizing bookmakers
and game play to practice
singing voice and
understanding of rhythms. 5th
graders will begin composer
research projects and discover
what makes their composer
pivotal to the development of
music. 

             Sincerely, Mrs. Rich

APRIL 2024




